
Business Item 2022-335 SW
Project 819025 TH-13 MnDOT Coordination – Change Order 
Authority Increase 

Environment Committee: December 13, 2022 Tim Wedin
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Project Overview

Interceptor 8560

• Project includes realignment of 
the forcemains to avoid 
conflicts with the new entrance 
ramp.

• Supply chain challenges 
impacted the delivery of pipe to 
the project site.

• To meet MnDOT’s schedule 
needs, MnDOT has directed 
contractor to install the pipe 
during winter conditions, 
requiring more effort by the 
contractor to complete.
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Proposed Action

That the Metropolitan Council authorizes an increase in the General 
Manager’s delegated construction contract change order authority for the 
Master Utility Agreement 21I069 with the Minnesota Department of 
Transportation (MnDOT) for Interceptor 8560 from $290,104 to $690,104.
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Tim Wedin

Assistant Manager, Interceptor Engineering

Timothy.Wedin@metc.state.mn.us

651-602-4571
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